
  

Walk ‘n Roll Wednesdays Start  

AUGUST 20th, 2025 

We are excited to be rolling into the 2nd year of our Walk N Roll 
program at Gregory Gardens! Walk N Roll is creating a culture of 
active transportation and climate awareness at our school. Using 
an app called Active4me, volunteers greet and check in 
participating students’ key tags when they arrive on bikes, 
scooters, by walking, or by carpool. Active4me records students’ 
trips, miles traveled, and C02 saved using barcode scanning 
technology. The program is fun and inspiring, and also sends an 

optional notification to parents that your child checked in at school. Gregory Gardens is 
proud to be an active campus where we all work together as a team: those who can get 
to school in an active way or by carpool do so, making way for those who need to drive; 
those who need to drive do so carefully, making it safe for active transporters. Let’s all 
travel together for a sustainable future. 

Registration is easy 

●​ Pick up a key tag for your student at All in One Day or 
Walk N Roll Wednesdays at the Walk N Roll Station. 
Attach it to a zipper on your child’s backpack. 

●​ If you have a key tag from last year, then keep using it. It 
stays with your child until they graduate from our school 

●​ Individualize your distance and mode of transportation, as 
well as receive a notification that your student arrived at 
school, and register with the QR code here. Registration 
is not required for participation, but it is fun and encourages kids through their 
own statistics. Registration is self-reported distance; no address is needed. 

●​ If walking or rolling to school is not possible for you, carpooling is encouraged 
and can be registered as well!        

 

5th-grade scan club 

Parents who have a 5th grader already volunteering in the Walk ‘n Roll Scan Club 
should have received an email at the end of July with new group assignments and start 
dates. You can find this information on the Walk ‘N Roll board in the front of the school.  

 

 
Any questions please feel free to contact our program coordinator Sarah Stone at 
ggewalknroll@gmail.com 
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Evelyn Drive Entrance- A Better Way to Arrive! 

Did you know there’s a back entrance to school located off Evelyn Drive? It’s open for walkers, 
bikers, and carpoolers! 

Taking this route through quieter neighborhood streets might add a few minutes, but it’s a 
calmer, more enjoyable way to start your day. 

We also want to remind families that getting your student to school safely and on time is your 
responsibility, and we encourage everyone in our community to use active and eco-friendly 
transportation whenever possible. 

Check out our recommended routes below to plan your path! 

— Recommended walk/bike route 

—— Walk & bike route 

—— Entrance to 

school 
 

Any questions please feel free to contact our program coordinator Sarah Stone at 
ggewalknroll@gmail.com 
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